
Preparing for early works 

Utility Relocation 

We are engaging numerous local businesses to assist with utility relocation. Businesses 
including GPS Onsite are managing and assisting with utility relocation planning, Newhan 
Karl Weir and Partners, Cable and Pipe Locations and Hydrodigger are completing non-
destructive digging and precise surveying to confirm the exact locations of all existing 
utilities.  
 
We have also engaged accredited services providers from Essential Energy to carry out 
detailed design for the relocation of electrical assets.  Local companies Gosling Electrical 
and Quanta Lines are designing Essential Energy electrical relocations. Coffs Harbour City 
Council are completing the design for the relocation of all of Council Water and Sewer 
infrastructure that is affected by the project. Telstra, Optus and Vocus are also currently 
undertaking detailed design for the relocation of their telecommunications assets.  
 
Noise Treatment 
 
The project team has started discussions with the Master Builders Association and the 
Housing Industry Association. This will allow them to provide advanced notice to their 
members (builders) to register with relevant Federal and State Government schemes to 
ensure they are eligible to undertake work for the at-residence noise treatments required for 
the project. Local builders are encouraged to contact these organisations for more 
information. 
 
Rural Fire Service Shed 
 
Once project approval is obtained, the Rural Fire Service Shed relocation will start. We’ve 
been working with the Rural Fire Service and Coffs Harbour City Council to plan the new 
location and building. The existing Solitary Brigade Rural Fire Shed will move from next to 
the existing Pacific Highway at Korora, to the proposed Korora Hill interchange. Moving the 
shed now will ensure an uninterrupted fire service for the community. 
 
 

  
 
Power relocations will include multiple contractors.        Locating all existing utilites. 

 


